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Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday, October 14, 2015, 6:00pm 

1. Call to Order: The October 14, 2015 meeting of the Spanish Language Advisory Committee was 
called to order by David Arredondo at 6:02 pm. 

2. Roll Call: Members in attendance: David Arredondo, Mildred Narvaez, Sheila Soptelean, and Tomas 
Cabassa. 

Staff in Attendance: Paul Adams, James Kramer, Cindie Temkiewicz, Jose Soto and Barbara Aldridge. 

3. Review and Approval of Minutes: 
Motion was made by Mildred Narvaez to accept the September 3rd, 2015 minutes as read. The motion 
was seconded by Sheila Soptelean. Motion carried 4-0. 

4. Old Business: 
Two informal Information Sessions were held for people interested in becoming bilingual precinct election 
officials. Five new bilingual election officials were recruited, trained and worked the 2015 General 
Election. 

5. New Business: 
Tuesday, February 16th, 2016 is the last day for voters to register to be eligible to vote in the 
2015 Primary Election. Wednesday, February 17th, 2016 is the first day for in-office Early 
Voting. 

6. Adjournment: 
Motion to adjourn made by Sheila Soptelean at 6:27pm, seconded by Millie Narvaez. Motion carried 4 -0. 
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